
MAKING A DIFFERENCE 
 

My paternal grandmother lived with us. 
She would sit in the porch swing and I 
would stand behind her and brush her 
beautiful long gray hair. As I brushed her 
hair she would tell me her two favourite 
stories from the Bible. The only thing 
better was when she would have me 
snuggle up close to her in the swing as she 
read to me. As I child, I surmised that 
they were just good stories but now as a 
mother and grandmother I realize she 
had an ulterior motive - she was teaching 
me a most valuable lesson - a lesson 
about kindness and thankfulness. 
She often added to the story of the Good 
Samaritan, "You never pass someone in 
need even if their skin is not the color of 
yours." And, "You should never pick and 
choose who you will be kind to, you just 
be kind," she would enumerate over and 
over. 
This same instruction came with 
Manners and Etiquette. "Know what to 
do and do it. If you do the same right 
thing often enough it will become second 
nature to you." "That way," she would 
instruct, "You will always know what to 
do and feel confident doing it." 
Sounded complicated as a child but as I 
grew older I realized what I did 
automatically, others my age struggled 
with. 

This tutoring soon gave me the under-
standing that the Kindness lessons and 
the Manners lessons were synonymous. 
They both really were practicing the 
“Golden Rule”. Which is simply put, 
"Treat others, as you want to be treated 
and never forget any kindness extended to 
you." 
I also learned as a child growing up that 
my mother always had a slip of paper  
fastened to the inside of a cabinet door in 
the kitchen. It was near the sink where 
mother was more apt to see it. At the top 
of the page were written the words, "Lest 
I forget." There was never a kindness  
extended to her or our family that was not 
found listed on her paper. In November of 
each year she would in some way once 
again let the person or persons involved 
know how grateful she was for their  
kindness. Mother often quoted the  
reminder to us, "Don't remember the 
kindness you do for another, but never 
forget kindness done for you." 
I am reminded even more of the lessons 
learned as a child and even some days I 
find myself  missing that spot on 
grandma's lap and the peace that came 
with her loving arms around me. 
May we each give thanks and remember 
all kindness given to us. 

Anonymous 
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The Fall market is in full swing, and sales were up 6% 

September over August in the Headwaters area of 

Dufferin, Orangeville, Caledon and Erin with 173 sales 

in September.  Inventory still remains strong compared 

to last year when we saw a meagre 407 listings 

available in the Headwaters last September.  We are 

now sitting at 613 available homes for sale.   
      ~Dave 

For more stats and info visit our blog at www.thegrimeteam.com 
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The Grime Team Truck 

Or 

“Large Marge” 
(as we like to call her) 

 
is available  

 
“ Free Of Charge “ 

 
if you're a client  

with  
The Grime Team 

 
Give Us A Call  

 
TODAY! 

 
519-941-5151 

  519.941.5151 or 1.800.268.2455 
grimeteaminfo@gmail.com 
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October 2017 

 

Would you like to catch 
an extra 

40 Winks? 
  

November 5th 
  

IT’S TIME TO 
TURN YOUR  

CLOCKS BACK! 
  

Be sure to mark 

Saturday, December 9TH 

on your calendar for our  
Annual Christmas  

Client Appreciation 

PANCAKE BREAKFASTPANCAKE BREAKFAST! 
More details to come in next month’s newsletter! 

PUMPKIN CARVING CONTEST 
 
 
3 winners:   
“Great Escape”  
Cineplex Ticket Includes: 
     - 2 General Admissions, 
     - 2 Regular Soft Drinks  
     - 1 Regular Popcorn  

FACEBOOK: 
1. Like The Grime Team page 
2. Upload your photo of your Pumpkin Carving below this post 

in the comment section 
3. Share this post with your friends 
INSTAGRAM: 
1. Follow The Grime Team 
2. Upload your photo of your Pumpkin Carving to Instragram 

using hashtag #TheGrimeTeam 
MAIL or DROP OFF 
The Grime Team (Royal LePage RCR) 
75 First Street, Orangeville, ON  L9W 2E7 

Entries must be received by October 31st, 2017 
Winner will be announced on Social Media November 7th, 2017 


